

August 25, 2015

Dr. Carl Heilman, President Barton County Community College A-Bldg., Room 120 245 NE 30 RD Great Bend, KS 67530

Dear Dr. Heilman:

On behalf of the Kansas Association of Collegiate Registrars and Admissions Officers (KACRAO), I would like to thank you for the support that *Lori Crowther* has given our association by serving as *Treasurer-Elect* for the 2014-2015 academic year. KACRAO contributes to the advancement of higher education in Kansas, and nationally, through the professional development of its members and the use of high standards of professional ethics.

Lori's service to KACRAO is greatly appreciated, as is the willingness of your institution to provide time for those endeavors.

Sincerely,

Kirsten Allen

Kirsten Filen

2014-2015 KACRAO President